
From: Crislip, Stephen [mailto:SCRISLIP@jacksonkelly.com]  
Sent: Sunday, November 09, 2008 6:43 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: RIN # 3064-AD37  
 
 

I request the FDIC to provide full coverage through the TLPG program for IOLTA 
accounts which funds are used in all 50 states to provide civil legal services and access to 
justice for low income citizens. 

I serve on a Foundation which administers such funds. In a small state such as WV, we 
have many accounts in different small banks. Some are small, and many are large. We 
need the increased protection for the public interests we seek to protect ourselves. 

Steve Crislip  

Stephen R. Crislip  
Jackson Kelly PLLC  
1600 Laidley Tower  
Box 553  
Charleston, WV 25322  
304-340-1180 [voice]  
304-340-1050 [fax]  
304-542-1180 [cell]  
scrislip@jacksonkelly.com  
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